
  

 
 

  
 
 

 

Wellbeing Wellie Wednesday! 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The week beginning 19th February we will starting Wellbeing Wellie 
Wednesday and going into the garden in the afternoon to do some 
forest school activities linked to the curriculum areas we are 
covering. 
 
Please can your child bring in a waterproof outdoor coat and a pair of 
wellies in a named bag each Wednesday and these will be sent home 
at the end of the day.  
 
Thank you for your support and if you wish for any more information 
please see Miss Davey or Mrs Travis. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
Mr Adam Hossen 
Head Teacher 

 
 

 
 
 

 


